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Jan Černý and Jan Hloušek climb positions with 
one day to go at the 49 Rally Islas Canarias 

 
 
  
 
26/4/2025 
Although the Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur and Ángel Bello Motorsport driver still hasn't 
found his fastest point, he has managed to improve his position compared to the opening 
day of this fourth round of the FIA World Rally Championship. The event concludes this 
Sunday with a total of five special stages, all of them in the south of the island. 

 
 
After a difficult day, Jan Černý and Jan Hloušek have completed the second and long leg of the 
49 Rally Islas Canarias. The Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur team and Ángel Bello Motorsport drivers 
were able to improve a few positions at the wheel of their Citroën C3 Rally2, especially in WRC2 
and WRC2 Challenger, although their feelings were mixed as they were unable to find the 
desired speed. 
 
They were able to improve their times on the repeat stages, but the truth is that Jan Černý and 
Jan Hloušek tried every possible solution to go fast, but, so far, they haven't found the right 
solution. 
 
Faced with this situation, all that remained was to complete each of the special stages and, with 
that, gather as much information as possible for Sunday and their upcoming WRC appearances. 
Jan Černý and Jan Hloušek were able to round off their stage by offering a wonderful spectacle 
to the thousands of spectators watching the special stage in and around the Gran Canaria 
Arena, both those who watched the show live and those who did so via the Rally.tv platform, 
which broadcasts the images to all the world. 
 
“We've tried many things to gain speed and confidence, but so far we haven't been able to,” 
lamented Jan Černý at the end of the leg of the packed Gran Canaria Arena special. “We love 
the stages, in fact, we have fun driving, but we're lacking speed,” he emphasized. At least, on 
the final stage, they were able to put on a good show for the thousands of fans. “The number of 
fans is spectacular; the arrival of the WRC in the Canary Islands was a success,” he assured. 
“Tomorrow we'll try to continue improving and score as many points as we can in WRC2 and 
WRC2 Challenger. There's still the rally to go,” the Tenerife-based driver concluded. 
 
For the couple of Jan Černý and Jan Hloušek, this 49th Canary Islands Rally will conclude this 
Sunday with the shortest leg, but no less demanding. Three different stages, for a total of five, 
will conclude their second FIA World Rally Championship rally of the 2025 season, a scenario 
in which they can once again score important points, as they did at the Rally Monte Carlo held 
last January. 
 



 
 

 

49 Rally Islas Canarias 
3rd Leg 
SS14 Agüimes-Santa Lucía (14,97 km), 8.10 am 
SS15 Maspalomas (13,47 km), 9.05 am 
 
SS16 Costa Canaria (1,5 km), 10.35 am 
SS17 Agüimes-Santa Lucía (14,97 km), 11.21 am 
SS18 Maspalomas (13,47 km), 1.15 pm 

 
This program is posible thanks to Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur, Ángel Bello Motorsport, di Andrea 
Lupo, Interaction Spies Hecker, Citroën Auto-Laca Canarias, FBL Front Brake Light, Auto 
Černý, Proresta, GoodCase, InterCars, CHOOLIGAN, K4Rally y KD. 

 
For more information: 
Instagram: @jancernyracing.com  |  Facebook: Jan Černý  |  Web: www.jan-cerny.com 


